Jeana Pinci 222 Roxbury Road Shippensburg, Pennsylvania 17257

Dear Jeana:

Your letter to President Carter about the accident at Three Mile Island has been referred to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission. I regret that this answer has been delayed. The accident and its consequences have created a substantial increase in the agency's workload, which has prevented us from responding to you as promptly as we would have liked.

I am enclosing summaries of two reports for your information: (1) "Population Dose and Health Impact of the Accident at the Three Mile Island Nuclear Station" (NUREG-0558) and (2) "Investigation into the March 28, 1979, Three Mile Island Accident by the Office of Inspection and Enforcement" (NUREG-0600). The White House staff will answer your questions about President Carter.

I am pleased to provide you with this information.

Sincerely. Harold R. Denton, Director

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosures: 1. Summary of NUREG-0558

2. Summary of NUREG-0600

DISTRIBUTION Docket 50-289/50-320 WOliu NRC PDR SMiner Local PDR **HDenton** NRR r/f DEisenhut SEP/TMI r/f RTedesco TMI Site r/f RReid RVollmer. DDilanni JC011ins RIngram JMullin MGroff FERA

ECase HDenton

550F #131

Das Roslury Rd. Shuppenolung, Pairas Maya, 1978

Pres. James Carter Pres. of U. S. a. 1600 Pennoylvania avenue Thashington, D.C. 2000

Dear James Carter: Dan in the 6+12 grade at Shippenslur

Island? Do you think they should do something about it.

about you and what you do.

Respectfully, Jeans Pince

POOR ORIGINAL